
DECEMBER 2019








TO ALL SPANISH FLAT WATER DISTRICT UTILITY USERS:








We have found it necessary for the District to increase our Utility rates due to the rising costs of operations. 


We have not had any rate increases since June 11, 2009 (over 10 years).


With the rising cost of operations we cannot continue without this increase, our District will go broke without increasing our rates.


Our plan is to do a 20% across the board rate increase for all Water and Sewer services.








We have set a PUBLIC MEETING for THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2020 at 7PM 


for public comments.








LOCATION OF MEETING: LAKE BERRYESSA SENIOR CENTER


                                             4380 SPANISH FLAT LOOP ROAD


                                             NAPA, CA  94558








A copy of the proposed rate increase is included with the letter.








Cordially your,





Board of Directors


Spanish Flat Water District
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